
March 28, 2021 – All Students Return 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
I would like to remind our families that all students in Pendleton return to 
school this week.  Students will attend classes onsite for ½ a day each day, 
either in the morning or afternoon.  Over the next few weeks, we will be 
assessing whether we can return students full-time for the remainder of the 
school year. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


